
  

 
 

  

 

  

 

  

 

Tilston Parochial CE Primary School 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Kelsey Mort 

Website: www.tilston.cheshire.sch.uk 

13th July 2018 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It has been an amazing week with so many celebrations and achievements.  I 

am very proud of each and every one of our children! 

 

Reports have now been sent home and I am sure you are all very proud 

parents!  

 

I am absolutely delighted to share our Key Stage 2 SATS results.  A very big 

well done to our Year 6 pupils for their hard work, determination and excellent 

attitude throughout the SATS week.  The results reflect the hard work from the 

children throughout each of their years at Tilston Primary.  A special thank you 

to all the staff for their continued hard work.  Tilston is a very SPECIAL TEAM! 

 

Test Results 

  Achieved 

Standard 

Exceeded 

Standard 

Grammar 

Punctuation & 

Spelling 

School 100% 75% 

National 77% 31% 

Reading School 100% 69% 

National 72% 25% 

Mathematics School 100% 25% 

National 75% 23% 

Writing School 94% 44% 

National 78% 18% 

 

 

Year 6 Leavers 

 

As we reach the end of this academic year, it’s time to say goodbye to our 

Year 6 pupils. We wish Harvey, Ellie, Theo, Oliver C, Joshua, Freya, Cameron, 

Alexa, Savannah, Joseph, Jack, Mya, Oliver J, Cara, Jasmine and Holli all the 

best as they leave Tilston School and move onto high school. I am sure that 

they will continue to bring out the best in themselves and one another as they 

begin the next phase of their learning journeys. Their Leavers’ Service will take 

place at St Mary’s Church at 6.30 pm on Monday. 
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On Monday our Key Stage 2 pupils competed in the Deanery Sports evening 

at Tarporley High School.  Our team competed in field and track events and 

proudly brought home The Dickinson Shield!  Our team demonstrated 

excellent team work, high levels of determination and it was brilliant to see 

their skills rewarded.  Well done everyone!  A big thank you to all staff and 

parents for supporting this event. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Wizard of Oz 

 

The Key Stage 2 production of The Wizard of Oz was truly spectacular and a 

very big thank you for all your support.  The children, both on stage and 

behind the scenes, worked together and certainly entertained us all on 

Tuesday.  A special thank you to all the staff for producing the wonderful 

back drop, the fantastic costumes and the work involved in supporting the 

children with their parts.  I thoroughly enjoyed it and appreciate all the lovely 

comments we have received.  Many thanks to the TSA for providing 

refreshments.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

Bishop Heber High School Arts Celebration Evening 

 

Our Year 3 & 4 House Martin’s have been busy creating some wonderful art 

work which was exhibited at The Bishop Heber High School on Wednesday 

evening.  The theme ’This is Me’, was portrayed very creatively and the blue 

theme represented our Tilston colours.  It was a lovely evening celebrating the 

wonderful art work across all of the schools. 

 

         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Personal Development Goals 

 

This week’s personal development goal is to Imagine.   

“Our imagination it is our greatest ally . . . Imagination is a very, very powerful 

thing. It literally invents the path before you.”  

–Glen Hansard 

 

Well done to the following children who have used their imaginations this 

week. 

 

 

Can you help us please? 

 

We are in the process of developing the outdoor area in year 1.  The children 

leave the Early Years with high levels of independence and a love for outdoor 

learning and we want to continue to develop this in Key Stage 1.  We are 

purchasing new equipment, but we are hoping you can help us with some 

everyday objects: 

Stars of the Week 
YR Harri: creating an imaginative story. 
Y1 Hugo: using his imagination to write descriptive sentences 

about castles. 
Y2 Joseph: using his wonderful imagination to design and make 

a castle. 
Y3 Zakk: sharing his wonderful imaginative ideas with others. 
Y4 Sophie: always being willing to share her ideas with others. 
Y5 Kendra: generating lots of ideas for the Wizard of Oz. 
Y6 Cameron: using his imagination whilst acting as Uncle Henry 

in the Wizard of Oz Production. 



  

 

 

• milk bottle tops 

• outside children’s table and chair set (We are handy with a paint brush 

if you have an old set) 

• pallets 

• logs (We want to cut them to create a small seating area/stepping 

stones etc) 

• empty large cable reels 

• 3 x 14 inch old tyres 

 

 

Our Star Hand Writers                            
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Lunch menu for week commencing 16th July 2018 

Monday All day breakfast with pork sausage (Quorn sausage 

available for vegetarians)  

Tuesday Minced beef pie or jacket potato with cheese 

Wednesday Roast Dinner (Chicken) 

Thursday Chicken korma with rice and naan  

or jacket potato with cheese 

Friday Surprise!  

 

 

 

School Dinners 

 

Please ensure that payment for all meals taken is 

made before the end of term. 

 

Reminder: The cost of a school meal will increase 

to £2.30 per day from September. Children in 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will continue to 

receive a Universal Infant Free School Meal. A 

snack consisting of a slice of toast or half a bagel 

with a cuplet of juice will continue to be 

available to juniors at morning break at a cost of 

55p per day. (Snacks need to be paid for in cash 

each day to the kitchen staff).  

 

If you are in receipt of certain benefits your child 

may be entitled to a free school meal. Further 

details are available online at:  

https://cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/residents

/education-and-learning/school-meals.aspx 

or you can check your eligibility by phoning 0300 

123 7039. 

 

https://cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/residents/education-and-learning/school-meals.aspx
https://cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/residents/education-and-learning/school-meals.aspx


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week, years 1-6 will be focusing on ‘Growing Up.’  Resources being used 

in lessons will be available to view on Monday 16th July in the main hall from 

3:15pm.  

 

 
 

16th July 6:30pm- Leavers’ Service at St Mary’s Church (Year 6 only) 

17th July- New Intake Day (Y6 children to BHHS & other children will spend the 

morning in new classes)  

20th July- Children break up 

23rd/24th INSET- Staff training on ‘Superflex’, transition meetings and English 

Action Plan 

 

Prayer of the week: by Savannah (Worship Leader) 

 

May the peace of the Father fall on this school. 

May the love of Jesus fill this school. 

May the Spirit of God give energy to this school. 

Amen. 

 

Can I please remind parents that school will close next Friday 20th July for the 

summer holidays. 

 

Have a lovely weekend with friends and family! 

 

Yours sincerely  

 
 

 

Mrs Kelsey Mort  

 

 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?q=https://hutchinsonbear.com/2514/school-life/we-are-growing-up/&sa=U&ved=0ahUKEwiuivefwpvcAhVsAcAKHejZC8YQwW4IHDAC&usg=AOvVaw3txxQ1kWqGU-BgThmeiM-9
https://www.google.co.uk/url?q=https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/re/stdavids/information-2/diary-dates/&sa=U&ved=0ahUKEwja45igjuDbAhULDcAKHSnDAvsQwW4IGDAB&usg=AOvVaw1QQjVphcLjCcStgcYDa0nC
https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=/4UI/t5s&id=6615769E02778B4E95270E42BFE95A4F7919DB22&thid=OIP._4UI_t5siP6fQgXWW-uthQHaKT&mediaurl=http://alexfbc.com/wp-content/uploads/2015/02/Cross-03.jpg&exph=1770&expw=1273&q=cross&simid=608026973157460231&selectedIndex=0&adlt=strict

